
Period 6 (Extracurricular) Sports at Hazeley 

 

The PE department would like to welcome your child to PE/Sport at Hazeley by inviting them to our Period 6 (Extracurricular) ‘taster’ 

sessions on Wednesday 7th and Thursday 8th September. 

The aim is to allow the Year 7 students to experience after school sports clubs without the older year groups, and to give PE staff an opportunity to look for 

potential team members for the first competitive fixtures. 

Students will be given a choice of activities during their form time on Tuesday 6th September. They can then attend the session of their choice on 

Wednesday/Thursday or one on each day. 

Sessions will be for an hour after school, finishing at 4.15pm. Students should come to school in their uniform and change into PE kit after the school day. It 

is also recommended that they bring a drink with them. 

The options available are:-

Wednesday 7th September 

Football (Cobra and Colossus) 

Netball 

Basketball 

Street dance 

Table tennis 

 

Thursday 8th September 

Football (Enigma and Victory) 

Rugby 

Badminton 

Gymnastics 

Health & Fitness

 

Don’t worry if you are not able to attend these sessions, everyone will still be welcome to sign up to their choice of extracurricular clubs once these start up 

over the next few weeks. 

If you have any questions/queries please contact Mr Hall, Head of Physical Education 

rhall@thehazeleyacademy.com 
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